
 

 

                                       

 
 
 

 
January 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
Thank you to all those who completed the parent questionnaire.  We had 22 forms returned. 
 
Below is a table showing the results from this questionnaire.  Each returned form is worth 4.5% (numbers 
have been rounded so totals may not always equal 100).  Where respondents missed questions out the 
total will not equal 100%.  Figures in brackets are the results we received last year.   
 
 Strongly 

Agree 
Agree Don’t know Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 

My child is happy at this school 
 

77% 
(81%) 

14% 
(19%) 

5%   

My child feels safe at this school 
 

91% 
(88%) 

9% 
(33%) 

   

The school makes sure its pupils are well 
behaved 

91% 
(75%) 

9% 
(25%) 

   

The school makes me aware of what my 
child will learn during the year 

55% 
(56%) 

41% 
(44%) 

5%   

Only answer this if your child has SEND 
My child has SEND and the school gives 
them the support they need to succeed 

     

The school has high expectations for my 
child 

32% 
(38%) 

59% 
(44%) 

5% 
(6%) 

(13%)  

My child does well at this school 
 

59% 
(44%) 

36% 
(44%) 

(13%) 5%  

The school lets me know how my child is 
doing 

50% 
(56%) 

50% 
(44%) 

   

There is a good range of subjects available 
to my child at this school 

59% 
(56%) 

41% 
(38%) 

(6%)   

'My child can take part in clubs and activities 
at this school 

23% 
(25%) 

41% 
(69%) 

14% 
(6%) 

23%  

'The school supports my child’s wider 
personal development 

50% 
(44%) 

45% 
(50%) 

(6%) 5%  

 

 My child 
has not 

been bullied 

Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Don’t know Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

My child has been bullied and 
the school dealt with the 
bullying quickly and effectively 

91% 
(81%) 

 (13%) 
5% 

(6%) 
 5% 

 

 I have not 
raised any 
concerns 

Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Don’t know Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

When I have raised concerns 
with the school they have been 
dealt with properly. 

32% 
(13%) 

45% 
(56%) 

18% 
(31%) 

5% 
  

 

 Yes No 
I would recommend the school to 
another family   

100% 
(100%) 
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Strengths 
We have identified the following key areas as strengths of the school (identified by 100% agree / strongly 
agree statements), - 
 

 My child feels safe at this school 

 The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved  

 The school lets me know how my child is doing  

 There is a good range of subjects available to my child at this school  

 I would recommend the school to another family   
 
Areas we need to develop 
These are the areas, which have not scored as highly (identified by some parents selecting disagree / 
strongly disagree).  This is our response to those concerns, highlighting what we already do to address 
each area and, where appropriate, what we will do in the future. 
 
My child does well at this school 
If you would like to discuss the progress your child is making please contact the class teacher or myself 
and we will arrange to meet you. 
 
My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school 
Several parents (14%) who did not agree or strongly agree with this statement identified that this was due 
to the restrictions we currently under due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Children are usually offered the opportunity to attend various sports events at QEGS throughout the year, 
some of these are during school and some are after school.  We are looking forward to being able to 
continue with these events once the COVID-19 pandemic is under control. 
 
Following parent requests we are now offering piano lessons on a Wednesday afternoon.  If you would like 
your child(ren) to receive piano lessons please contact school for more information. 
 
Once the pandemic is under control we can investigate offering other clubs / activities.  If there is a 
particular club or activity you would like to see on offer please let me know.  Our difficulty with offering 
additional clubs and activities is that we have to reach minimum numbers for a club to take place. 
 
The school supports my child’s wider personal development 
At school the children take part in PSHE lessons.  The PSHE Matters scheme we use aims to help pupils 
lead confident, healthy, independent lives.  Throughout the day, as different things occur (e.g. fall outs with 
friends), we talk to the children about making the right choice and the choice they should have made.   
 
We also refer to British Values regularly (at least once a week) and remind the children how we live these 
at our school.  The British values are – Democracy, Rule of Law, Individual Liberty, Mutual Respect and 
Tolerance of people with different faiths and beliefs. 
 
My child has been bullied and the school dealt with the bullying quickly and effectively 
As a school we take any incidents of unkindness or bullying seriously.  If you are not satisfied with the way 
in which we have dealt with an incident please speak to us. 
 
The staff and I would like to thank you all for your continuing support, particularly during these difficult 
times. 
 

Please visit Parent View (https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/) to complete Ofsted’s online parent 
questionnaire. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Teresa Bosley 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

